
Learn how to use FREE resources from
Science A-Z during the summer with your child!

All parents of students in Grades K-5 are welcome to 
attend!

June 1, 2022 (English) 
OR

June 2, 2022 (Spanish)
Click your choice of date above for link to webinar

Time: 6:00PM – 6:45PM

Summer Resources Virtual Parent 
Webinar

https://learninga-z.zoom.us/j/93056456099?pwd=MWZibkpqeXl5OEZ2ZkM4dEphMUpyQT09
https://learninga-z.zoom.us/j/99349472539?pwd=elZFWGdyY3pLcW5oN2Nucm9OTFRpUT09

	Slide Number 1

